Chief Procurement Office

Bill Grunloh, Department of Transportation - Construction

MEMORANDUM

To: District 3
’ ATTN: Jacob Etscheid
From: Jennifer Swisher
Date: June 10, 2021
Subject: District 3 Lighting Repair (66J79) Amendment

SPO Determination on Recommendation

As the State Purchasing Officer for the lllinois Department of Transportation, | offer the
following.

I concur with the Department’s recommendation of its intention to amend the District 3 Lighting
Repair contract with VVan-Mack Electric Co. The Amendment will increase the original cost from
$64,110.00 to $104,110.00. Amendment amount is $40,000.00. All other terms and conditions
of the contract will remain the same.

Effective Date of the amendment is upon execution.

2300 South Dirksen Parkway, Room 200, Springfield, Illinois 62764
Phone: 217-558-5434



